
We are 

Celebrating! 
 

In October 1989, Tom Janney, CPA, opened his 

accounting firm on Market Street in Smithville, 

Tennessee.   He was 27 years old at the time and still 

had hair (well, at least some hair). 😊.    

 

Thirty years have come and gone, and it’s time to have 

some fun! 

 

We will be having a celebration on November 1, 2019 

during the lunch time hours. 

 

Please check back at this web site as details become 

available – we will also be sending invitations to 

friends and clients. 

 

Thanks for celebrating this milestone with us! 

 

Janney & Associates, CPAs, PC 

30 Years . . . and counting! 


